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Welcome back from the PTA!   

Welcome back to a new school year (and a special welcome to all the parents/guardians joining 

the school for the first time).   

Every parent/guardian at High Hesket School is automatically a member of the Parent Teacher 
Association (PTA). As a group, we organise a whole series of events throughout the school year, 
and the funds we raise help us to purchase resources and other items for the children and the 
school.  

Last year was a different one for all of us, but thanks to our amazing school community we 
exceeded our fundraising targets and were able to contribute towards many items of equipment 
and fun activities for the children. We’re excited to start planning our fundraising for this year!  

 

We’d love to see you at our AGM on:  

Thursday 7th October 2021 

6.30pm, in the school hall* 

  

  

At the AGM we vote for who takes the designated roles on the committee (Chair, Treasurer and 

Secretary). If you’d like to find out more about these roles, or to vote, please come along!   

  

We’ll also be discussing ideas for the next few months. If you can’t make the meeting, and you 

have any ideas or you’d like to find out more about the PTA, please get in touch with us using the 

contact details at the top of this letter.   

  

All new members are very warmly welcomed.   

  

Claire Hewitt 

Secretary – High Hesket PTA   

 

*While we’d love to see as many of you as possible, we still need to be mindful of Covid-19 so we 

will have health and safety measures in place. If you have symptoms, or are unwell, please feel 

free to send us any ideas via email or give us a call ☺  


